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News

Members of the NALC Execu-
tive Council traveled to NALC 
Headquarters in Washington, 

DC, on Jan. 22 for discussions on the 
national arbitration award issued 
on Jan. 10 that sets the terms for the 
2011-2016 National Agreement. Meet-
ings were held by members of the 
Executive Council with the leadership 
of the Postal Service as the parties work 
through the implementation of the 
Das award. In addition, the Executive 
Council had further discussion on the 
arbitration award. While the Das award 
was the main focus of the week’s meet-
ings, the Council also discussed other 
timely issues, including legislation and 
the upcoming rap session (see story, 
page 6). PR
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